L& Lutheran Social Services

of Wisconsin and Upper Michigan, Inc.

Visitation Guidelines at LSS Adult Residential Facilities

These guidelines pertain to the following programs

Addiction and Restorative Justice Programs Mental Health Residential Crisis Facilities
e Aspen Center e Cambridge
e Affinity House e Eastwood Crisis
e Barron Area Residential Treatment (BART) e Grandstone
e (Cephas House e Midway Crisis
e Exodus House e Northview
e Fahrman Center e Preble

o Wazee House

Family visiting is important to our residents and we’re pleased to be able to once again allow in-person visitation
during the COVID 19 pandemic. Your family member has been made aware of specific time frames or
requirements at whichever facility he/she currently resides.

In general, all visitors are required to follow these guidelines when visiting our facilities:

e Bring identification (driver’s license, etc.) as you will be asked for this when you arrive

e Your temperature will be taken and you’ll be asked a series of questions. Please do not come to visit if
you have potentially been exposed to COVID 19 even if you are fully vaccinated

e You'll be required to wear a face mask at all times when visiting. If you have a medication condition
which does not make wearing a mask possible you may bring and use a face shield.

e All visits will follow social distancing whether visiting inside the facility or outside of the facility

o Your family member will have chosen where the visit will occur (inside or outside); the entire visit
will occur in that location

e Children need to be under your control at all times and must adhere to social distancing and wearing a

mask. If your child is not old enough to wear a mask, please do not bring the child.

o Residents who have been fully vaccinated and have provided the program with that
documentation can chose to have close contact including touch with their children/grandchildren
but masks must be worn

Do not bring food or beverages into the facility

The number of visitors for a resident may be specific to the program, and all residents in our facilities are aware of
those limitations. The allowable time frame for visits is also program specific and is based on the size of each
facility, the space available in each facility to provide for visits, and the number of residents in each facility.

While we support and encourage visits, we are required to provide safety in light of the pandemic for the entire
facility. Visitors who are unwilling to follow the required protocols will unfortunately be asked to leave.
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